

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov www.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

DATE:

January 8, 2015

TO:

Parties & Intervenors

Daniel T. Forrest, State Historic Preservation Officer, SHPO

Todd Levine, Environmental Reviewer, SHPO

FROM:

Melanie A. Bachman, Acting Executive Director

RE:

DOCKET NO. 449 – Message Center Management Certificate of Environmental

Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a

telecommunications facility located at Redding Tax Assessor Map 23, Lot 72, Redding Ridge

Fire Department, 186 Black Rock Turnpike, Redding, Connecticut.

On January 7, 2015, Daniel T. Forrest of the State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) filed a Motion to Reopen the Connecticut Siting Council's (Council) November 3, 2014 issuance of a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need to Message Center Management for the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility located at the Redding Ridge Fire Department, 186 Black Rock Turnpike, Redding, Connecticut.

A copy of the Motion to Reopen is attached. The Motion to Reopen will be placed on the Council meeting agenda scheduled for February 19, 2015 for Council consideration.

Parties and intervenors are requested to submit comments or statements of position in writing to the Council with respect to whether the Motion to Reopen should be granted or denied by the close of business on or before February 9, 2015.

MAB/cm

